
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   

   

MSEA ELECTION: ACEA ELECTION: HIGHEST VOTING GROUP: 
 

MSEA President Elect: ACEA President Elect: ******************* 

With  a spectacular voting 

turnout of 73.17%, our fellow  

ACEA Members at  

BEALL ELEMENTARY 

 have earned a visit from  

Steeple City Coffee  

on March 4th during  

Parent-Conference Day with a 

special treat on ACEA. 

Congratulations! 
 

************************ 

Paul Lemle Kimberly Sloane 

MSEA Vice-President Elect: ACEA Vice-President Elect: 

Nikki Anzer Woodward Michelle Saville 

MSEA Executive Directors: ACEA Non-Certificated Vice-President: 

Sonia D'Urbano Stewart Monroe, Jr. 

Tony Martinet ACEA Treasurer: 

Russell Leone Debra Weisenmiller 

James Henderson III ACEA Secretary: 

 Kelly Griffin 

 State Delegates to NEA: ACEA Delegates to NEA: 

Kelly Griffin Amy Duncan 

Kimberly Sloane Kelly  Griffin 

 Kimberly Sloane 

ACEA Delegates to MSEA: * 

*All elected ACEA leaders are also 

elected as Delegates to MSEA 

Jason Huber 

Nicholas Amick 

 

And the winners are… 

Advocate 

In this issue >>> 

And the winners are… 

ACEA Member Informational Meetings 

Welcome New ACEA Members! 

ACEA Retirement Seminars 

2024 MSEA Legislative Priorities 

West Lobby Day 

 

The          

 

March 2024 

Allegany County Education Association 
13145 Warrior Drive 

P.O. Box 5179 

Cresaptown, Maryland  21505-5179 

      T:  301-729-8280    F: 301-729-4834 

www.aceamsea.org 
 

A full color electronic version of this newsletter can be found on our website. 

SAVE THE DATE:  Tuesday, March 19, 2024 
ACEA will be hosting informational meetings for our members’ benefits on Tuesday, March 19 in the fellowship 

hall of Christ Lutheran Church located at 1222 Vocke Road in LaVale.  To best accommodate the varied schedules 

of our members, we will hold three separate sessions:  one beginning at 3:30 pm, one beginning at 5:00 pm, and 

the final one beginning at 7 pm.    We will share the same information at each of these meeting, so just plan to 

attend the one that is best for your schedule.  Among the topics to be shared are:  Career Ladders, Teaching 

Licensure (to replace certificates), and an introduction to Family Medical Leave Insurance a/k/a “The Time To 

Care Act”.  While all members are welcome, the majority of the information will impact our certificated members 

only, and we will be certain to share any pertinent items at our next ESP gathering on Tuesday, April 16 at 4 pm. 

http://www.aceamsea.org/


       

Welcome New 
ACEA Members! 

 Unit 1   

Ashley Grant          Cresaptown 

 

Unit 4 

Janet Herring            West Side 

 

 

 

ACEA Retirement Seminar 

If you are considering retirement 

this year, in the near future, or in a 

few years, please feel free to attend 

one of our virtual informational 

sessions on Thursday, March 21, at 

either 3:30 p.m. or 4:30 p.m.  If 

interested, please email Kim at 

ksloane@mseanea.org and she will 

register you and send the Zoom 

invite to you a day or two in advance 

of the seminar. Please note that 

these are the last sessions to be 

scheduled for this year. 
 

 

 

 

     While Monday, February 19 was the President’s Day holiday for many, your 
ACEA President, Kim Sloane, UniServ Director, Cresta Kowalski, along with a bus 

load of our colleagues from across the West Region (Garrett, Allegany, Washington, 

Frederick and Carroll Counties) journeyed to Annapolis to meet with our elected 

representatives about the issues affecting our students and profession.  Pictured from 

left to right at MSEA Headquarters preparing for our legislative visits are Cresta, 

Kim, and Shawnee Mills of the Garrett County Education Association.  

mailto:ksloane@mseanea.org

